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21 Gift card delivery 

21  Pizza Lunch 

26 Chips for sale at recess 

27 Cressman Meat orders 

due 

28 PA Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Let your light shine before others, so that they may see your good works and 

give glory to your Father who is in Heaven. Matt. 5.16 

 

Update from the Fundraising Committee… 
 

Cressman Meats 
 
We are selling sausages and pepperettes! Instead of handing in the 
sheet, please enter your final order online at: 
https://forms.gle/wXeWjYzu6xHue8Uz5 
You can go back and enter another order at any time. Orders are due 
next Thursday, January 27th. Orders will be ready for pick up Friday 
February 4th.  

 
 

Cheese and Coffee 
 
 
The forms will be coming home today. Please hand them in next week 
Thursday, January 27th. Orders will be ready for pick up Friday February 
4th. 
 
Upcoming Fundraiser 
 
The next fundraiser will be 
 Little Caesars Pizza kits. 
 

 

 

Happy January 

Birthdays 
 

4   Averie 

7   Nathaniel    

23 Horatio 

29 Ezra 

 

  

 

Hat and Gum Day – Wednesday, January 26 

 

PA Day – Friday, 
January 28 

 
This is reminder that there 
is no school on Friday. The 

teachers will be working on 
curriculum and other 

activities that day. 

This Wednesday, the students 

may dress down and wear their 
favourite hat in class. 

They are also allowed to chew 
gum, but no blowing bubbles 

will be allowed because of 

masks.  
 

 

 

 
  

Outdoor Skating 

Because we are unable to use the Plattsville arena again 
this year, the Boronka family has kindly offered to allow 

individual classes to come and skate on their outdoor rink. 
It is directly across the road from the school. We are 

working to set up times that work for each class (weather 
dependent). There will be a permission forms coming home 

today. Please return forms to the office no later than 
Wednesday, January 25.  

Reading Challenge 

2022 
Please watch for more 

information in next 
week’s newsletter about 

this exciting event. We 
look forward to this every 

year! 

https://forms.gle/wXeWjYzu6xHue8Uz5

